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April 13, 2007 
 
 

Dear County Director of Social Services 

Subject:  Family Violence Prevention and Services for Battered Women’s  
  Shelters and Related Assistance 
 
Please be aware that the North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services’ Division of 
Social Services has announced the potential availability of the Family Violence Prevention and 
Services for Battered Women’s Shelters and Related Assistance funding.  Community based 
agencies will be requesting letters of support from your agency in order to complete their 
application for funding. 
 
 
Applications are due in the Office of Community Based Programs on or before Friday, 
May 25, 2007, by 5:00 p.m. You may be receiving numerous requests for letters of support 
prior to the deadline dates. Please contact Marina Chatoo at (919) 733-2279 if you have any 
questions concerning the application or the process.  
 
The complete application can be downloaded from the web at 
http://www.ncdhhs.gov/dss/pubnotice/index.htm
 
 

     Sincerely,  

 
Esther T. High, Acting Chief  
Family Support and Child Welfare Services  
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